
 

Aliah University 
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Hostel Management Committee 
 

 
 

Memo No: AU/HMC/09/05               Date: 30.09.2024 

 

Notice for Hostel Close 
 

This is to inform all the boarders of different hostels of Aliah University that all the hostels will 

remain closed during puja holidays in order to execute different maintenance work. In this regard, 

boarders are directed to vacate the hostel by 6th October 2024. 

  

However, boarders who need to stay in the hostel for academic purposes need to apply for the same 

with supporting documents duly forwarded by the concerned supervisor and HoD. They have to 

submit their application in their respective hostel office by 2nd October, 2024. 

 

 

 

       Sd/- 

 Chairman, HMC 

 Aliah University, Kolkata – 700160. 

Copy to:  

1. PA to VC for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Aliah University 

2. PA to Registrar (Acting) for information, Aliah University  

3. Dy. Registrar, Aliah University  

4. Finance Officer, Aliah University  

5. Controller of Examinations, Aliah University  

6. All Deans, Aliah University  

7. Wardens, Boys’ & Girls’ Hostels, New Town & Park Circus Campus, Aliah University  

8. Notice boards, Boys’ & Girls’ Hostels, New Town Campus & Park Circus Campus, AU  

9. Security Officers, Aliah University  

10. Mr. Rejuanul Hoque - He is requested to upload this notice on the University Website. 
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